
Sweets and Namkeen
Pre order

starts oct 

1st

orde

Order here

Happy Navaratri 2023

The time has come again for delicious home-made, authentic sweets (such as laddu, mysorepak, and
kajjikayalu) and namkeen (such as boondi mix and ribbon pakora). Each dish is made with the utmost care
and hygiene by devotees. These dishes are ideal for sharing with family and friends during this festive season.
Wishing you all a very happy Navaratri!

100% of proceeds go to HTCC

For Inquiries Contact Rajyalakshmi (573-424-8582) or Sudheshna (573-823-3524)

Sale ends 

     
oct 10th

You can pick up your order at 2802 Butternut ct, Columbia,
MO 65201 between 5 p.m. and 7 p.m. from October 10th

through 14th. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYUJkqJzrALxcLe3-mAomMjz18Y1YuzrpN8slJP9uWAaB4Zg/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYUJkqJzrALxcLe3-mAomMjz18Y1YuzrpN8slJP9uWAaB4Zg/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYUJkqJzrALxcLe3-mAomMjz18Y1YuzrpN8slJP9uWAaB4Zg/viewform?usp=pp_url

